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AN UPDATE ON MEASURES BEING TAKEN TO PREVENT THE SPREAD OF 
COVID-19 BY MERCHANT SHIPPING – No. 31 20.05.2020 

Further updates on COVID-19 precautions have been received from members as 
summarized below. As always, please contact the relevant association for more 
guidance. 

Russia In an update to the guidance issued on 31st March, the situation in relation to 
crew changes for Russian seafarers has been modified, as follows:  
All crew remain on board while the vessel is in port. Crew change is allowed 
for country residents only. Off-signers are subject to quarantine/self-
isolation measures for 14 days in the port/city of arrival. Crew members who 
are not residents of the port/city of arrival are accommodated in special 
observatory units before travelling home cities. 

 


